
Hillside Junior School 

Weekly Bulletin 
Week 24 – 13.03.2020 

Diary Dates  
March:   
Mon 23rd Mar: Yr6 Trip—Junior Citizens 
Fri 27th Mar:  Yr3 Roman Day in school 
Mon 30th Mar: Yr3 Roman Bath Exhibition—9.15am 
April: 
Wed 1st Apr:  Yr4 Trip to Lincolnsfield Centre  
Fri 3rd Apr:  END OF TERM 1.30PM 

PTA Events 2019—2020 
Please see below the events arranged by the PTA for 
this academic year.   
Fri 20th March—Mother’s Day  Buy a Flower /Pot Day 
Fri 27th March—Easter Cake Sale & Raffle 
Fri 1st May—Upper School Film Night 
Fri 22nd May—Crazy Hair Day  
Fri 12th June—Outdoor Cinema (Adults only) 
Fri  19th June—Father’s Day Surprise Room 
Sat 4th July—Summer Fair 
Thurs 16th July—Year 6 Leavers BBQ 

Parents’ Evening 
We would like to thank all parents who attended 
Parents’ Evening this week. If you were unable to 
attend, please contact your child’s class teacher to 
arrange an appointment.   

Parent Volunteers Needed 
We still need parent volunteers for the following 
trips: 
Year 3:  Roman Day on Friday 27th March  
Year 4   The Lincolnsfield Centre on Wednesday 1st 
April.  
If you have a valid DBS and are available to help, 
please contact the school office as soon as possible. 

Coronavirus 
As a school, we continue to rely heavily on advice from the Department for Education (DfE), Public Health England 
and the NHS with regards to further steps that may be required to safeguard both pupils and staff to minimise the 
spread of the virus.  You may be aware that there is a possibility that events and even school closures may take place 
in the relatively near future.  If this were to happen we will contact parents by email and via the school  website.  We 
ask that parents/carers follow the advice that has been issued by Public Health England and the NHS.  This is available 
via the following link: http://www.gov.uk/coronavirus 

Philosophy Question—13.3.2020 

Question:  Why is time so important? 
 
 
Quote:  ‘It’s not the years in your life that count.  It’s the 
                  life in your years.’ 

……….Abraham Lincoln Book Fair 
Thank you to all parents who visited the 
Book Fair this week.  The fair will be open 
again today from 3.20-4pm. The school 
receives commission on all sales, please do come 
along and support us.   

Team Leaders 
Thank you to  our Year 6 Team Leaders who helped 
at Parents’ Evening this week as ambassadors for 
the school.  You did a fabulous job, well done!   

Water Bottles  
Please ensure your child brings a refill-
able water bottle to school every day 
to keep them hydrated.  Thank you. 

Mother’s Day 
The children will be making Mother’s 
Day gifts to bring home next week.  
Please see attached flyer for further 
details.   

http://www.gov.uk/coronavirus

